The standard that is expected of the MAPC has NOT been met with the rezoning
request RZ 20-09

The agenda for this meeting today was posted on legistar, the City’s legal site
since Friday, July 3™

As of 5:25 pm today there is incorrect information on the Staff Summary
attachment. And the 7 USPS Receipts that are shown on the attachments, there
are NO names or addresses listed. Whether you’re for it or against it, this
information is very beneficial. The attached is of the previous rezoning that we
just talked about with the ATV’s. It’s incorrect information.

| don’t know how you all you, the committee members get your information. But
it’s incorrect information and how can you make a proper decision on this
rezoning request tonight?

All of you are chosen to make a proper decision to forward or not forward onto
City Council next week.

The concerned citizens of Jonesboro with many of them | have talked to ALSO
have not been able to study the proper information concerning this rezoning
request. So we weren’t able to have the proper information of whether you're
for it of against this rezoning.

It would be biased to the developer and TOTALLY irresponsible if you voted to
forward this request to Council with all of us knowing that you HAVEN'T taken the
time to look at it OR study it enough to make the proper decision. It would
be very UNPROFESSIONAL if you did!

Considering all the standards haven’t been met, there is ONLY ONE right decision
you can reach for the citizens that you represent and work for. | ask that you table
this rezoning request until July 28, the next MAPC meeting so the citizens can
have the proper time to decide.

Again, | have ALWAYS found that the STAFF SUMMARY has provided a lot of good
information whether you’re for or against the rezoning.

-Patti Lack, 4108 Forrest Hill Road



